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Update Notification Flag No 

Correction Notification Flag No 
Date of the Previous Notification About the  
Same Subject - 

Postponed Notification Flag No 

Summary Info Unusual Price and Volume Movements 
 

 
EXPLANATION  
 
With its letter dated August 29, 2023 and numbered E-18454353-100.06-19459, Borsa Istanbul 
requested the notification of whether there is a material event that has not been disclosed to the 
public regarding the unusual price movements of our Company's shares. Within the scope of the 
Capital Markets Board's “Communiqué on Material Events” numbered II-15.1 and regarding unusual 
price movements of our Company's shares, there is no material event that has not been disclosed 
to the public as of the current circumstances, other than those disclosed to the public by our 
Company. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Turkish translation of this disclosure is also available and in case of any discrepancy, the Turkish version shall prevail. 
 
We proclaim that our above disclosure is in conformity with the principles set down in “Material Events Communiqué” of 
Capital Markets Board, and it fully reflects all information coming to our knowledge on the subject matter thereof, and it is 
in conformity with our books, records and documents, and all reasonable efforts have been shown by our Company in 
order to obtain all information fully and accurately about the subject matter thereof, and we’re personally liable for the 
disclosures. 
 


